
 

  Sports Jersey Day 
 To Support Big Brother/ Big Sisters 

                  On Friday, September 22, 2023 

 

Students must have a pre-purchased lanyard to 

participate.  Students may wear their favorite sports 

team jersey/t-shirt.  Jersey/t-shirt must be free of 

holes, no inappropriate graphics or wording, not too 

short, no tank tops, not see through, no cleavage or 

stomach showing.  

Students must wear regular dress code bottoms. If 

you do not have a sports jersey/t-shirt and you 

have a lanyard, you must be in dress code. This is 

not a non-dress code day.   

 You may still purchase a lanyard at: 

https://schoolpay.com/link/PPE2324DD 

https://schoolpay.com/link/PPE2324DD

